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RAHALL ANNOUNCES EDA GRANT AWARD FOR
CEREDO INDUSTRIAL PARK

WASHINGTON, DC -- U. S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) today
announced the U.S. Ecomomic Development Administration has awarded
the Town of Ceredo a $500,000 grant to extend water and wastewater
lines to the site of a future industrial park to be located near
Tri-State Airport.

"This completes the first step in developing the industrial park.
I am pleased with EDA’s commitment to making the park a reality.
The grant will allow the Town to make use of a previously approved

U.S. EPA grant of $500,000." Rahall said. "I have been working
with EDA for the past eight months urging them to fund this
project."

Because of its proxmity to the airport, the site will afford
industries direct access to air trasportation facilities.
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